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Victoria McCauley

From: O'Connor, Mary <moconnor@wbklaw.com>
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 4:26 PM
To: AudioFilings
Cc: Victoria McCauley
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Resumption of Operations K222AW, Fac Id 95765

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
January 14, 2022 

 
 
VIA EMAIL: audiofilings@fcc.gov 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
                        Re:      Notice of Resumption of Operations 
                                    K222AW, Bowie, TX (FIN: 95765)          
                                      
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
            On behalf of Educational Media Foundation (“EMF”), the licensee of FM translator station K222AW, 
Bowie, Texas and pursuant to Section 73.1635 of the Commission’s rules, this letter is to notify the 
Commission that K222AW has resumed operations on January 10, 2022 pursuant to its authorization.  In 
addition the pending STA file number BLSTA-20211108AAN can be cancelled. 
 
            Please update your records to reflect this information.  Should there be any questions regarding this 
matter, please contact the undersigned. 
 

                                                                    
 
 
cc: Victoria McCauley (via email) 
 
 
 

 

Mary  N. O'Connor 
  

1800 M Street, NW 
Suite 800N 
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Washington, DC   20036
   

Tel:  202.383.3351
Main: 202.783.4141
 

moconnor@wbklaw.com 

www.wbklaw.com 
 

 
 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended 
to be for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this 
information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at 202.783.4141 or by electronic mail administrator@wbklaw.com 
immediately. 
   
 


